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DPS - DMT

From: Bolduc, Amanda

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 8:18 AM

To: DPS - DMT

Subject: COMM LOG

After reviewing the breath test summary for September, I confirmed the agencies that did not have any tests over the 

month. I spoke with VSP Brattleboro, Bennington County Sheriff’s Office, Bellows Falls PD, Bristol PD and the Windham 

County State’s Attorney’s office who confirmed that Vernon did not use their DMT. None of the sites used their DMT’s 

but were still online. I also confirmed with DPS IT that they could ping each unit successfully. 

 

Amanda Bolduc, MFS 

Alcohol Program Supervisor 

Vermont Forensic Laboratory 

Department of Public Safety 

45 State Drive 

Waterbury, VT 05671 

(802) 241-5300 (ph) 

(802) 585-0504 (cell) 

(802) 241-5557 (fax) 

Amanda.bolduc@vermont.gov ** PLEASE NOTE NEW EMAIL ADDRESS AS OF 7/27/15 

 
The information transmitted by the following e-mail is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
interception, review, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action upon this information by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited by law and may subject them to criminal or civil liability. If you received this communication in error, please contact us 
immediately at 802-244-8788 and delete the communication from any computer or network system. 

 


